Year 1 Newsletter

W/C 5.10.20

Dear Parents,

This week the children enjoyed learning about the different versions of Goldilocks and the Three Bears tale. We have been busy making porridge and writing instructions. We ordered characters from the story from smallest to greatest and spent time outside making portraits using natural objects. We will upload some photos on the website on the Year 1 blog.

The weather is getting colder but we still try to go out every day. Please make sure that children have a raincoat in school. When we do PE, please make sure that long hair is tied back and the earrings are removed. Thank you.

We have not had many plastic bottles sent into school so we have not had a chance to make our musical instruments yet. If you have any spare, small plastic bottles, we would love to have them. Thank you.

Literacy	Numeracy
The Magic Porridge Pot. We will be focusing on sentence writing with capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.	Addition of numbers to 10/20.

Homework

We are enjoying seeing children's work. Thank you for your support with all their lovely projects.

Reading	CLIC Learn-it's
Please continue to read with your child daily and sign their green reading record book so we know that their book has been read.	2+8=10 and 8+2=10 7 + 3 = 10 and 3 + 7 = 10 0+10=10 and 10+0=10